
 

 
 

Obsolete Fire Systems 
 

There are a few systems that have been discontinued or have had their parts discontinued. These systems are now 

obsolete, cannot be upgraded, and must be taken out of service.  

 

If you have one of the following systems, please contact Fire Safety Specialists for a quote to replace your system with a 

brand new Buckeye Kitchen Mister System. 

 

1. A Pyro-Chem fire system with a silver label with Black writing. These systems are not upgradable to UL 300. They 

are the precursor to the Pyro-Chem Kitchen Knight system. 

2. A Range Guard system with a white tank and a rectangular shaped control head that mounts directly onto the top of 

the tank. These systems are still serviceable. However, parts are no longer manufactured and are not available. 

Once this cylinder is due for its 12 year hydrostatic test, or if the system has discharged, the system must be 

replaced.  

3. Any system made by FSI Fire Systems International. 

4. Any system made by Safety First. 

5. Any red tank system made by Kidde Fire Systems. 

 


